
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 January 9, 2023 

 
Contact: Melissa Snyder, Community Services Supervisor 
Phone: (626) 403-7360 
Email:  msnyder@southpasadenaca.gov  
 

 
City of South Pasadena Snuggle a Senior Program 

 
South Pasadena (Calif.) – The City of South Pasadena Senior Center is 

accepting donations of new blankets as well as notes or letters to be distributed to 

residents 55 years and older. The Snuggle a Senior program is designed to provide 

residents with warmth, comfort, and joy this winter. 

Blankets can be dropped off starting now through January 20, 2023 at the South 

Pasadena Senior Center, located at 1102 Oxley Street, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. 

and 5:00 p.m. Blankets will be distributed the week of January 23, 2023. 

For more information, to confirm a blanket drop off, or know a senior in need, 

please call the South Pasadena Senior Center at (626) 403-7360 or email 

seniorcenter@southpasadenaca.gov. 
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